
GLENWOOD FAMILY CENTRE 
June 2024
WELCOME

We welcome caregivers and children ages 0-5 for free play, art, songs, stories,
snacks for the children and more! Join us to meet other caregivers, make new
connections and build stronger relationships with your young ones. We offer drop-
in stay and play, free planned programs, and can help access community resources
for you and your family. Come for a visit!  

June at the Centre
 Being our last month before we close our doors for the summer, we
hope to have lots of fun with all of you. There are a number of special
activities on the calendar including a few we haven’t tried before. There
are also a few closure times to note that may look different than
previous months. Please refer to the calendar for details and be aware
that the schedule could change as things come up. We hope many of you
will be able to join us on the morning of the 21st to celebrate the
friendships we have built over the school year.
 
 

Friendly Reminders
we are an allergy aware and peanut
safe facility
please bring indoor shoes for your
time in the centre
caregivers must attend with the
children as we are not a child care
facilityWe are located at 51 Blenheim Ave inside Glenwood School 

For more information please contact us by email
at: kelly.beckinghamjohnson@lrsd.net 

Where to find us

LRSD Graduation Powwow
 We are excited to announce that on Wednesday, June 5, 2024,
the Louis Riel School Division (LRSD) community is invited to join
us at Dakota Collegiate's Murray Field to celebrate the class of
2024. Indigenous and non-Indigenous students alike are welcome
to honour Indigenous culture and their own and their class's
achievements. Visit lrsd.net for details of the event


